
Kindergarten News December 7,  2020 

Friday, Dec. 11 -  Christmas Movie Day                                   
We will push back the tables and chairs to make room 
for some “heavy-duty” lounging, while we watch a 
Christmas movie during part of the day.  We will prob-
ably need to enjoy some popcorn and a fun drink too.  
Your child may bring a “small” blanket and “small” 
stuffed animal to cuddle with.  If your child would like 
to wear their PJs that would be great.  Please remem-
ber they will be going to PE and recess, so they will 
need to be wearing clothes and shoes that will let them 
run and play. 

 
Thank you so much for “praising” your child on the Do-
jo messages that I send. The students have done great 
with this type of reward system.  But, it will only work 
if they know that their parents are getting the mes-
sages. Students love to make their parents proud. 
 
Our class party will be December 18, which is an Early 
Release. All Students will be released at 12:00 and bus 
will run as soon as they are loaded. 
Since this day is an early release, we will be eating 
lunch in our classroom. The cafeteria will be serving a 
sack lunch of hamburgers and all the fixings. I am 
planning on having our book exchange before we have 
lunch, then we will eat “fruit nachos” as our Christmas 
treat. 

Please send a  wrapped book for our book exchange, 
please no gifts bags .  These books should cost around 
$5.00-10.00.  Please send a gender neutral book. We 
will be playing a game with the wrapped books. Please 
send this wrapped book to school by Dec. 16.  

Your child is working on writing a letter to Santa.  We 
will walk to the Post Office during week of Dec. 14-18 
to mail these special letters. I will turn in a copy of 
this letter to the Observer Enterprise and I will send 
you a copy in the Maroon Folder on the 14th. 

 Special Points of Interest: 

• Dec. 11    
Christmas   
Movie Day  

• Dec. 16 
Wrapped book 
to school 

• Dec. 18          
Christmas Party 
and  
Early Release  
12:00 

• Dec. 21-Jan.4 
Christmas    
Holidays 

• Jan. 5           
Students  
return to  
school 

Please send a water 

bottle to school.   

Our kindergarten        

students  get               

very thirsty! 


